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PETITIONS RECEIVED 
 

Local Committee for Mole Valley 
21 JUNE 2006 

 

 
 
KEY ISSUE: 
 
One petition has been received since the meeting of this Committee on 13 
March 2006.  
 
SUMMARY: 
 
The Petition received is summarised below: 
 
Petitioners from Fortyfoot Road, Leatherhead and the surrounding area are 
concerned about the dangerous condition of the road and would like Fortyfoot 
Road to be maintained in a safe condition.  
 
Officers Comments: 
 
This road is not maintained at public expense and the issue is currently being 
dealt with by Surrey County Council’s Legal Department as there is a need to 
serve notice on the frontagers for maintenance of this road. No action is 
therefore necessary from Officers of the East Area Transportation Group. 
 
 
 
Report by: Geoff Wallace, Local Transportation Manager Mole Valley 
         
 
LEAD/CONTACT OFFICER:  Angela Kitching 
 
TELEPHONE NUMBER:  08456 009009 
 
BACKGROUND PAPERS: none 
            

 


